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No more anti-constitutional laws please.  There are plenty already on the books, 

provided they are utilized by defunded law enforcement.  How is it that there is plenty 

of tax payer funds for needless legislation, but not for real public safety? More cops 

on the street, less crime.  Or is that just too much common sense to grasp? 


